This year, Cheshire West and Chester Council have been helping a number of parishes plant their own community orchards and community woodlands.  This winter a total of 9 hectares were planted. 
Roger Goulding, Team Leader (Green Infrastructure) would be interested in talking to any landowners in the parish who may wish to plant significant areas of new woodland (at least a hectare upwards). Grants have potential to cover all the costs of establishing native woodlands and contributing towards their ongoing management. Large scale woodlands also have an ability to attract additional funding in later years for capturing and storing carbon under the Carbon Guarantee Scheme.
For further information, please contact Roger Goulding – Email: roger.goulding@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk, mobile: 07824 537888.


